
This year, we are flocking together & running the Coffs Coast Glossy Count as part of
Australia's second ever Great Glossy Count. 

The Glossy Project is a citizen science project led by BirdLife Australia, supporting the
bushfire recovery of South-eastern Glossy Black-Cockatoos (a.k.a. "Glossies") & their
habitat on the Coffs Coast (Gumbaynggirr Country) in NSW.

The Great Glossy Count 2023 is being held on Saturday 9 & Sunday 10 September
across south-eastern Qld, eastern NSW, the ACT & eastern Vic. Volunteer citizen
scientists will explore their selected survey site(s) to collect data on Glossies & their
feeding habitat.

Learn about Glossies & collect data to support their recovery

VISIT OUR WEB PAGE: bit.ly/glossycount
Learn about the Count & access free guides & training resources.




REGISTER NOW: bit.ly/glossycount2023
Log in/sign up to Birdata, pass the short quiz & book your site(s) to participate. 

GREAT GLOSSY COUNT
S A T  9  &  S U N  1 0  S E P  2 0 2 3

The Glossy Project Coffs Coast is funded by BirdLife Australia & the NSW Government's Saving our Species Program.
The Great Glossy Count is led by BirdLife Australia in collaboration with other organisations which work to conserve Glossies.

Have any questions or information about Glossies?
Contact us at glossybc@birdlife.org.au

https://bit.ly/glossycount
http://bit.ly/glossycount2023

